REPORT NO. 88

of the

WINDSOR-ESSEX COUNTY ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE (WECEC)

of its meeting held July 10, 2014 at 5:30 o'clock p.m.

Board Room, Windsor International Airport

Members present at the July 10, 2014 meeting:

Councillor Alan Halberstadt, Co-Chair Charlie Wright, Co-Chair Frank Butler (alternate) Derek Coronado Rick Coronado Roger Dzugan Jesse Gardner Costa Paul Henshaw Mike Nelson Phil Roberts (alternate non-voting) Tamara Stomp Radwan Tamr

Your Committee submits the following recommendation:

Moved by T. Stomp, seconded by R. Tamr,

That City Council **BE REQUESTED** to endorse segregated bike lanes on Cabana Road as identified in the report of the Transportation Planning Engineer dated June 25, 2014 entitled "Cabana Road Active Transportation Facilities for the Windsor Loop and CQ28-2013 Feasibility of Constructing a Pilot Segregated Cycle Lane".

Carried.

COMMITTEE COORDINATOR

NAME	CONTACT INFORMATION
WECEC Committee including resource personnel	On file
Windsor Bicycling Committee	On file
Mario Sonego, City Engineer	msonego@city.windsor.on.ca
Josette Eugeni, Manager of Transportation Planning	jeugeni@city.windsor.on.ca